
 
C L A R I N D A  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
A R E  P R O U D  T O  P R E S E N T  

O U R  A N N U A L  C O N C E R T  

F O R  O N E  N I G H T  O N L Y  

 
Thursday 30th August 2018 at 7.00pm 

At the Robert Blackwood Hall, Monash University 
 

Dear Parent, 

This year our concert tickets must be purchased online through the Monash 

University ticket events link (see below). 

 

Tickets are $25 each and all adults and children will require a ticket.  

Children aged 2 and under may sit on their parent’s knee. 

Clarinda students will this year be able to watch the performance from the 

balcony and as the stars of the show do not require a ticket and will be 

supervised by teachers during the performance. 

 

Doors to the venue will open at 6.30pm, there is ample free parking and 

wheelchair accessible seating is available if required. 

The show will run for approximately 2 hours. 

 

So please hop on line and purchase your tickets – Be quick ! 

Concert committee. 

 

 

ROLL  THE  D ICE  

To purchase your tickets: 
 

Go to:   
 

https://tinyurl.com/ydxllq9h 
 

TICKETS ARE NOW ON SALE 

https://tinyurl.com/ydxllq9h

